

CARCLAZE COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL – AN ACADEMY

St Piran's Close St Austell Cornwall PL25 3TF Tel (01726) 74194

Head Teacher: Mr Simon Pollard

'Care Communicate Persevere Sparkle'

Dear Parents and Carers

We have been absolutely blown away with the fantastic effort the children have been putting in to their home learning. It has been wonderful to see them engaging with the work set during such a difficult time and continuing to practice some of the skills they have learned at school. As some of the children return to school over the next few days it is important that we continue to provide the opportunity for those not returning to continue their education in this new way.

The CELT schools have worked together to plan activities and learning opportunities for each year group to access for the remainder of the school year. These will be posted in the form of a two week block of work, on your child's class page but will also be accessible from the school website. The block will be broken down into essential, recommended and optional activities. These will be uploaded in the same way that your teacher has been over the last few weeks and are designed to include a range of activities to suit the various types of technology that is used at home. It is not essential to complete all of these activities, but an ideal day would include: the essential activities, the Maths lesson, the English lesson and one from another subject. It is recommended that you complete the essential and recommended activities first before committing time to the additional activities.

Please contact your child's teacher via e schools or the school office if you have any questions regarding the activities. As teachers we know how important it is for the children to continue to practice the skills they have learnt to ensure the pass from short term memory into long term memory ready for later life. We thank you for all the hard work you as parents are putting in to help them during this difficult time and hope that we can continue to support you over the following weeks.

Yours sincerely

Mr Simon Pollard Head Teacher

